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From: David Steele

To: Martin, Craig

Subject: RE: Update on report

Date: Monday, October 26, 2015 3:01:00 PM
Attachments: image001.ipa

Hi Craig,

We had determined that 2 reports is an option. We were waiting for Nalcor to provide additional
detail on the rationale for the positions they have taken against our report (i.e. commercial
sensitivity). Their response will influence the approach taken in the reports. Was this requested of
Nalcor — | thought it was?

In the meantime, we will finalize the drafts of the two reports. Thank you.

Regards,

David

David Steele | Partner | Advisory Services

Ernst & Young LLP
Office: +1 709 769 2080 | David.Steele@ca.ey.com

Proudly serving Canada for over 150 years

From: Martin, Craig [mailto:CMartin@gov.nl.ca]
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 9:49 AM

To: David Steele

Cc: Richard Noble

Subject: RE: Update on report

Hey David,
Sorry, been tied up in other files this last few weeks. No specific direction at this stage. My
understanding was that you were looking at preparing two separate reports (one with the

confidential info and one without) in order to address the Commercial Sensitivity concerns raised.

Is that what you have prepared at this stage? If so, need current drafts to recirculate to Nalcor on
the Commercial Sensitivity to get their feedback issue prior to finalizing.

Please advise.

Craig
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From: David Steele [mailto:david.steele@ca.ey.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 4:10 PM

To: Martin, Craig
Cc: Richard Noble
Subject: Update on report

Hello Craig,

How are you? Have there been any further developments on the Muskrat Falls Report, re next
steps? Richard and | have a final draft ready to be finalized. Please let us know if you have any
further direction. Thank you.

Regards,

David

Find us on: Facebook | LinkedIn | Twitter | YouTube

David Steele | Partner | Advisory Services

Ernst & Young LLP
(2] Fortis Place, 5 Springdale Street, Suite 800, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador A1E
= 0E4, Canada

Office: +1 709 570 8264 | Cell: +1 709 769 2080 | David.Steele@ca.ey.com

Website: http://www.ey.com

Melanie Brooks | Phone: 1 709 726 2840 | melanie.brooks@ca.ey.com

Proudly serving Canada for over 150 years
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CONFIDENTIEL et/ou PRIVILEGIE. Si ce courriel est recu par erreur, veuillez nous en aviser et en effacer toute

trace. EY, 222 Bay St, PO Box 251, Toronto, ON M5K 1J7. www.ey.com/ca To unsubscribe from commercial
electronic messages / Pour vous désabonner des messages électroniques commerciaux : Unsubscribe@ca.ey.com

“This email and any attached files are intended for the sole use of the primary and copied

addressee(s) and may contain privileged and/or confidential information. Any distribution, use
or copying by any means of this information is strictly prohibited. If you received this email in

error, please delete it immediately and notify the sender.”
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